
 

 

 

KMC Monthly Prayer Meeting - Wednesday 10th January 
The first of the 2024 Monthly Prayer Meetings will be held on Wednesday 10th January, starting at 
7.30pm. Login details will be sent out nearer the time. 

KMC Coffee Morning - Saturday 27th January from 10:00-12 Noon 

Our Coffee Morning will take place on Saturday 27th January between 10:00 and 12 Noon with bacon 
butties and all our usual stalls.   

Clothing Bank - Saturday 20th January 

Clothes4U will be open once again on Saturday 20th January between 2pm and 4pm. Please contact 
Helen Brice (or email clothes@knaphillmethodist.co.uk) if you are able to offer help. Thank you.  

KMC Church Leadership Team Meeting - Tuesday 23rd January at 7.30pm 
The next meeting of the Church Leadership Team will be held in Room 3 on Tuesday 23rd  January 2024, 
starting at 7.30pm. 

World Day of Prayer Service - Friday 1st March 10.45am 

This Ecumenical Service is to be held at KMC this year, starting at 10.45am and followed by 
refreshments.  

Circuit Mission Supper - Saturday 2nd March 

The Circuit Mission Supper will take place on Saturday 2nd March. It is at Trinity, as usual, and the cost 
is being held at £10, for a 2 course, buffet style meal followed by a speaker. This year's speaker is 
Deacon Angela Keizer, who until recent months was working in the Methodist Church's Jerusalem 
Office.   

Thank you from Vicki Drew 
From Vicki: “A very big thank you to each of you for the lovely Christmas cards I received from many, if 
not all, of my friends at KMC. I do hope everyone finds peace, comfort and happiness in 2024. God 
bless, Vicki.” 

KMC Christmas Afternoon Tea Party - thank you 

Helen and Liz would like to thank everyone who contributed to the success of the Christmas tea…the 
musicians and singers, the servers, those who donated the food, the support from Paul, Janet and 
Anna, and of course our guests. A good time was had by all (we hope).  

Rotas for 2024 
The 2024 Rotas are now available on the Notice Board beside the Vestry.  Please sign up if you are able 
to help with any of the following: 

• Sunday Morning Coffee 
• Reading in Church 
• Flowers 
• Cleaning the Worship Area.  

Changing lives for the good, through the power of God’s word 
Please join us for refreshments after services, in the Welcome Area 

Welcome to today’s service -  please join us any Sunday morning at 10am.  
 As you enter the vestibule, look to see if there are any Notices, leaflets, prayer diaries, or other information on the table. Please feel 

free to take copies of these. Just ask a Steward for more details.  

The KMC Leadership Team would like to wish all recipients of this Newsletter a blessed and peaceful New 
Year.  We look forward to welcoming you at KMC once again on Sunday 7th January 2024, when Rev  
Adam Payne from the Godalming United Church will be leading our morning Worship at 10:00am. 



 

Entries for THE NOTICES  to Pat Delbridge at notices@knaphillmethodist.co.uk 
Notice sheets are normally issued on the first Sunday of every month.  

The deadline for the February notice sheet is Thursday 25 January 

SERVICES FOR THE NEXT FEW WEEKS 

 

Sunday 31st December  
10.30am - Live streamed service from Trinity, Woking 

 

 
Sunday 4th February 

10am - Holy Communion with Allan Taylor 
 

 
Sunday 7th January  

10am - Morning worship with Adam Payne 
 

 

Sunday 11th February  
10am - Morning worship with Elizabeth Gurd 

 
 

Sunday 14th January 
10am - Holy Communion with Claire Hargreaves 

 

Sunday 18th February 
10am - Morning worship with Pieter Lalleman 

 
Sunday 21st January 

10am - Morning worship with Paul Glass 
 

 
Sunday 25th February 

10am - Morning worship with Paul Glass 
 

 
Sunday 28th January  

10am - Local arrangement 
 

 

GDPR message 
The Church notice sheet has a wider readership than just within KMC as it is published on the KMC website and 
visitors to our Church premises can take a copy away with them. If you put items in The Notices, please remember 
the above when adding your personal details, such as your name, email or home address and phone number. I will 
be happy to omit names and any other personal details if requested to do so. Pat 


